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April 10, 2025 
 

TO: All Branches  
 For Information of Members of Command Executive Council 
 
FROM: Michelle Courtney, Executive Director, BC/Yukon Command  
 
SUBJECT: Use of Legion Facilities by Political Parties  
 
Memo 18.25 
   
 
Comrades, 
 
With the upcoming Federal Election, your Branch may be approached by candidates from various 
political parties looking to rent space for community events. While the Legion remains apolitical, 
Branches are permitted to rent their facilities to political groups.  
 
To assist Branches with evaluating these types of requests, Dominion Command has developed a 
checklist designed to support Branches with the intake process. Feel free to use this checklist as 
an additional resource to complement and enhance your current procedures.  
 
For any questions or concerns, please contact BC/Yukon Command directly at (604) 575-8840 or 
via email info@legionbcyukon.ca.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Michelle  
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